
 
ACUTRONIC’S AEROSPACE COMPONENTS DIVISION 
NATIONAL APPRENTICESHIP WEEK PROCLAMATION  

 
WHEREAS, Acutronic’s Aerospace Components Division recognizes the urgent need to prepare 
and maintain a highly-skilled workforce that is capable of meeting the demands of the industry 
and fortifying our economy; and 
 
WHEREAS, Registered Apprenticeship programs enable employers to develop and train their 
future workforce while offering career seekers affordable paths to securing high-paying jobs; 
and 
 
WHEREAS, Acutronic’s Aerospace Components Division recognizes the role of Registered 
Apprenticeships in expanding opportunities for communities that historically did not have 
access to such programs, thus expanding the American workforce and contributing to the 
growth of manufacturing in America. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, I, Florian Aigrain, CEO of The Acutronic Company encourage our partners in 
the aerospace and manufacturing industries to recognize the value of Registered 
Apprenticeships.  
 
IN SUPPORT, 
 
 
 
Florian Aigrain, CEO, The Acutronic Company 
 

 


